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1. Provide a brief description (couple of sentences) outlining your project
and how it pertains to the environment and sustainability at UBC?

UBC'’s Art History Student’s Association organizes an environmentally
sustainable coffee table in Lasserre. We provide discounts for customers who
bring their own reusable mugs, we use compostable materials such as pasta for
stir sticks, as well as biodegradable cups, and we compost our used coffee
grounds.



2. What is the dollar amount you are requesting from the SEC?

We are requesting $30.00

3. What will SEC funding be used for?

Funding will go towards the purchase and delivery of biodegradable cups from
Biodegradable Solutions
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A note about Eco-Initiatives Grants

If your project is approved, the SEC will reimburse you for the purchases made. You must provide
the SEC with proof-of-purchase. If you have any questions regarding the Eco-Initiatives Funding,
please contact SEC Treasurers’. Arrangements can be made to provide students with funding
before purchasing if they cannot afford to make the purchase for their project and then receive
compensation. Reimbursement usually takes about 5 business days. Eco-Initiatives Grants can
fund a wide variety of projects; any projects related to the environment or sustainability, and

involving members of the UBC student body, will be considered. However, requests for funding
for projects undertaken as part of coursework at UBC, or individual volunteer projects, must
illustrate a connection to the wider student body at UBC.

Completed forms should be emailed to enviro@ams.ubc.ca. Alternatively, we welcome you to
drop your form off at our office, Room 245B of UBC’s Student Union Building. You may also mail
us the form, though this may result in delays in processing. The Treasurers and other active
members of the SEC would love to help you formulate your project, and will be glad to assist with
the project’s development and applications for funding.



